
Includes all of the class pictures, activities, and events that 
have made the 2021-2022 school year so memorable!

Order yours by
Friday, May 6th for $25.00!

All 6th Graders who pre-order will receive a yearbook with a 
special "Memories" section.

Orders cannot be accepted after May 6th.  Yearbooks will be delivered at the 
end of May.  A limited number of yearbooks will be available for purchase in 

the office for $30.00 after they have been distributed to those who pre-
ordered.

(Please detach and return)

Student Name____________________________________

Teacher___________________________  Room#_______

Quantity________     Cash________     Check*_______

*Make checks payable to Golden Hill PTA

Golden Hill Yearbook Order Form


